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22 March 2017 

UCT's student shuttle service may be disrupted Thursday 23 

March 2017 

 

The University of Cape Town would like to advise users of the Jamie Shuttle services that 

there may be disruptions to the service on Thursday, 23 March 2017.  

  

This is due to possible public transport protest action, particularly in the mini-bus taxi 

industry. The protest action is not linked to UCT, but the university’s pick-up transport for 

the Jamie Shuttle drivers may be affected on routes impacted by the protest action.  

  

UCT will keep the university community updated on developments tomorrow morning 

through our internal communication channels as well as social media platforms.  

  

Any inconvenience caused to any of the university community members by this situation – 

which is beyond UCT’s control – is deeply regretted. 
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